Subject: Fwd: 18A Frognal Gardens

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Below is a copy of my objection sent a while back to Mr Spinella.

Regards,
Carole Sachs

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

Subject: 18A Frognal Gardens

Dear Mr Spinella,

We have met before. This is to say, | have just seen the proposed building application for
18A Frognal Gardens. It is totally inappropriate for our street or indeed for Hampstead. It
looks like a very gaudy Gaudi!!

1 will also write to Camden Council but if you could forward this letter to the right
department, I would be very grateful.

Kind regards,
Carole Sachs

Sent from my iPad



